
ST. JOSEPH’S PARISH SCOTIA, NEW YORK 
MUSIC SELECTIONS       JAN. 17, 2016 

 

ENTRANCE HYMN:  683 

PREPARATION HYMN:  656 

COMMUNION HYMN: 756S 

RECESSIONAL HYMN: 722 

MASS INTENTIONS FOR THE WEEK OF 

JANUARY 16– JANUARY  24, 2016 

If you are having a Mass offered, please contact an usher 

before Mass and let them know you would like to bring up  

the gifts. 

 01-16      4:00 PM   Dorothy Ziner – The Malloy Family 

Carmelo Maria Grasso – 

Mr. and Mrs. Salvatore Grasso 

 01-17 9:30 AM Joseph P. O’Connor – 

Charlene and Norm Petricca 

Maureen Molumby – 

 Larry and Kathy DeMarco 

 01-18       9:00 AM      Mass at Immaculate Conception 

 01-19 9:00 AM  Mass at Immaculate Conception 

 01-20 7:30 AM Dorothy Jordan– Lorraine Shiely 

 01-21       7:30 AM Gladys Sabatello –  

Anthony Sabatello 

 01-22       7:30 AM Mass 

 01-23      4:00 PM Agata Talio Giovanni Grasso – 

Mr. and Mrs. Salvatore Grasso 

Frank O’Connor (2nd Anniversary)– 

Wife and Family 

01-24      9:30 AM John Barberis (5th Anniversary)  –  

The Family 

Harman Swits (12th Anniversary) – 

The Family 
 

    Scripture Readings for the Week 

Mon. 01-18 1 Sm 15:16-23                        Mk2:18-22 

Tues. 01-19 1 Sm 16:1-13                          Mk2:23-28 

Wed. 01-20 1 Sm 17:32-33,37,40-51         Mk3:1-6 

Thur.  01-21 1 Sm 18:6-9, 19:1-7                Mk3:7-12 

Fri.     01-22 1 Sm 24:3-21                          Mk3:13-19 

Sat.    01-23 2 Sm 1:1-4,11-12,19,23-27     Mk3:20-21 

Sun.   01-24 Neh 8:2-4a,5-6,8-10,1 Cor 12:12-30 
Lk 1:1-4, 4:14-21 

 

 

 

Sponsor of the Week 
Recently hospitalized?  Want to get well and go home? 

Homeward Bound Transitional Care is a rehab unit created with the standards that 

Baptist has a 35 year reputation of delivering to the community. 
 Individualized therapy programs catering to your own unique clinical needs. 

 All private or semi private suites 

 We Are the People Caring for People! 
297 N. Ballston Ave, Scotia, NY  12302 

A rehabilitation program of Baptist Health Nursing and Rebilitation Center, Inc. 

For more information call 518-370-4700 or visit 

www.HomewardBoundRehab.com 

 

 

Liturgical Ministers  January 23 & January 24, 2016 

 4:00 PM 9:30 AM 

Lector A. Gregoire K. Burke 

Cup 1 S. Ernst J. Guzewich 

Cup 2 B. Corlew A. Seaver 

Bread 1 Celebrant Celebrant 

Bread 2 D. Kruk D. Schoch 

Bread 3 R. Kruk C. O’Connor 

Bread 4 Deacon Deacon 

Cup 3 K. Brooks R. Higgins 

Cup 4 J. Wilson L. DeSieno 

Server J. Konik A. Arocho 

Server M. Konik L. Arocho 

Greeter K. Brooks D. Holtman 
 

FINANCIAL STATISTICS: 1/4-1/10/16 
OFFERTORY   $ 3,911.95 ENVELOPE USERS 153 
CHILDREN           5.00 ATTENDANCE 339 
FUEL COLLECTION    1,948.10   
INITIAL OFFERING       141.00   
DEBT REDUCTION         65.00   
SOLEMNITY OF MARY       103.00   
CHRISTMAS         30.00   
BLDG. RENTAL      825.00   
STOLE FEES      100.00   
FUNDRAISING        59.30   
DONATIONS    3,339.45   
TOTAL INCOME $10,527.80 TOTAL EXPENSES $4,489.01 
    

Next weekend’s second collection is the monthly 

Building Maintenance collection.   Last month’s 

collection amounted to $2,104.00 and $2,133.70 

was withdrawn for various repair/maintenance items 

during the month of December.   Thank you for your 

generosity. 

 

Remember in your prayers those members 

of our parish who are sick or suffering in any 

way, as well as those in hospitals and 

nursing homes and all of our shut-ins.  We 

also pray for family, friends and those who 

have died recently.  Keep in your prayers the men and 

women in our armed forces who are serving our 

country.  
  

 The Week Ahead 

Wed., 7PM Finance Committee – 7PM – Rectory 

Thurs., 7PM Baptismal Prep – 7PM - Church 

Thurs., 7PM Social Concerns – 7PM - Rectory 



THE SECOND SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME JANUARY 17, 2016                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                  
Do you know of anyone who wants to join the 

Catholic Church from another denomination or 

seeking Baptism in the Catholic Church?   If so, 

please contact Father Peter or the parish office at  

346-2316. 

 

Monday, January 18th the Parish Office will be 

closed for Martin Luther King, Jr. Day. 

  

 
There is a box in Holy Family Hall and 

the back entrance for donations of 

items for our annual “Valentine 

Sweet Basket” project (see last 

weekend’s bulletin for full details).  If 

you would like to bake, donations of mini breads, 

muffins or cupcakes and cookies may be dropped 

off at church the weekend of Feb. 6/7.  We need 

cards to put in the boxes ~ children’s homemade 

cards are a big hit (when signing, please use only 

first name).  Finally, we need names.  If you know 

of someone who is homebound or has had a 

difficulty or hardship in the last year that you 

think could use a cheerful winter surprise, please 

call the office by Feb. 4th with the name, address 

& phone number or insert the information in an 

envelope marked “Sweet Baskets” & place in the 

weekly offertory basket by Feb. 7th.  Details 

regarding basket assembly & delivery will be 

forthcoming. 

 
ATTENTION ENVELOPE USERS –   there are still 

many boxes of 2016 envelopes left in Holy Family 

Hall.   Is your name among them?  Please pick up 

your set of envelopes as soon as possible to save 

the office time and cost in getting them to you.                                                                                                                        

 
The Schenectady Inner City Ministry (SICM) food 

pantry greatly appreciates St. Joseph’s 

parishioners’ donations of food and 

other items.   The SICM pantry is in 

need of diapers, formula, and baby 

food as well as other non-perishable 

food items.   Contributions of these 

can be placed in Holy Family Hall in the plastic 

storage box marked SICM. 

 

 

 

The Senior Dining Program, operated by Catholic 

Charities at the Glenville Senior Center, is looking 

for a few volunteers to assist in serving meals 

and cleaning up on Tuesdays and Wednesdays 

from 11:30AM – 1:00PM.  If you able to help, 

please call Kathy Conboy at 393-1948. 

 
 
There will be an open house at the St. Kateri 

Tekakwitha Parish School on Thursday, January 

21, from 5:00PM – 7:00PM for grades 

1 to 5.   Take a personal tour with a 

member of the staff to see the amazing 

academic, social and extracurricular 

activities at St. Kateri Tekakwitha Parish School, 

1801 Union Street, Schenectady. 

 
What makes Holy Names Middle School 

different?  Everything!  Learn more at their open 

house Tuesday, February 9 at 6:30PM.  Register 

online at ahns.org or contact Ann Rento 

arento@ahns.org, 438-7895 x202.  1061 New 

Scotland Road, Albany. 

 

****************************************** 
Had enough of winter?  Come to the Cabin Fever 

Potluck Dinner on Saturday, February 6 and 

spend an evening enjoying good food, friends and 

family.  This event starts at 

5PM in the Parish Center and 

you are asked to bring your 

favorite dish to share.  Please 

sign up on the tear off below 

and place it in the collection 

basket by January 31.  Volunteers to help set up 

and clean up are welcomed and appreciated.  

Questions?  Contact Kathy Brooks on 280-1478 

or by email brookska@nycap.rr.com.   

  

 

Name: ___________________________________ 

Number of People: ______ 

What are you bringing? _____________________ 

Can you volunteer?    Set up 2:00 PM ____    

Clean Up ____ 

Telephone No.________________________ 
****************************************** 
 

mailto:arento@ahns.org
mailto:brookska@nycap.rr.com

